
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (May 24, 2023) – Pittsburgh Regional Transit bus and 
light-rail service will operate on Sunday schedules on Monday, May 29, in observance 
of Memorial Day. 

Customer Service representatives will be available to assist riders from 8 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. on Monday. 

PRT’s administrative offices and Downtown Service Center will be closed in observance 
of the holiday. 

For more information or to find information about schedules or service, please contact 
Customer Service by calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransit, or via live chat at 
www.ridePRT.org. 
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